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Welcome to the Brilliant Tutoring Programme
Dear parent/carer,

I am pleased to let you know that your child has been selected to take part in the Brilliant Tutoring Programme, run by The Brilliant Club.
The programme is part of a national effort to support young people who have had their education disrupted due to COIVD-19 school closures. Our programme re-engages and rebuilds pupils’ confidence in core subjects by working with our subject expert tutors. Your child will receive 15 hours of free, curriculum-focused tuition in a small group with two other pupils. Tutorials usually take place online via Microsoft Teams.
To find out more, go to the thebrilliantclub.org/brilliant-tutoring. 
Complete the consent form
To give permission for your child to take part in the programme, please complete this online form by Friday 10th December.
https://www.tfaforms.com/4936440   
Safeguarding
All our tutors are vetted and complete safeguarding training, and all tutorials will be recorded. If your child is accessing their online tutorials from school, a teacher or member of school staff will be present in the room. 
If your child joins their tutorials from home, you or an appropriate adult must be present for the duration of the session. You do not need to sit with your child or help them with their work, but just be in the room and available to help with any technology issues that may arise. 
Next steps
Please indicate below which time slots your child would not be able to attend tutoring sessions and return this to Miss Hume in school by Thursday 9th December:
	
	Mondays
	Wednesdays
	Thursdays

	Before school 8:00 – 9:00
	
	
	

	After school 15:30 – 16:30 (in school)
	
	
	

	After school 16:30 – 17:30 (at home)
	
	
	


[bookmark: _GoBack]The sessions will take place twice per week for 8 weeks and will start after the Christmas holidays. We will be in touch when we have confirmation of the start date and the day and times of the sessions. 
Best wishes,
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The Brilliant Tutoring Team and Miss Hume
For more information about how The Brilliant Club process the data it collects, please visit thebrilliantclub.org/privacy-policy.
The Brilliant Club is a registered charity in England and Wales (no. 1147771) and Scotland (no. SC048774).
The Brilliant Club is a registered company limited by guarantee in England and Wales (no. 7986971).
The Brilliant Club, 17th Floor, Millbank Tower, 21-24 Millbank, SW1P 4QP
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